Webmaster Report, Cornell Class of 1965
Class Council Meeting, Feb 19, 2025
Via Zoom
February 19, 2025

The website management has been routine during 2024 thanks to all of you and
the expertise of our web support person, Keith Kubarek. We paid Keith $125.00
in 2024; his rate is $100/hour. He does not charge us anything when I send him
updates to our list of deceased classmates. Domain name registration with
GoDaddy, was renewed for one year on 2-4-2025 at $35.16. Website hosting
with GoDaddy was renewed on 1-9-2025 for $206.63

Since February 2025, the following items have been changed and/or updated:

e 0Ongoing updates to email addresses and deceased list

e Our deceased classmates now number 444

e Post minutes from February 2024 conference call meeting, President's
message, Treasurer’'s and Webmaster’s reports

e Update and correct Cornell links

The present system works well. I favor continuing with the same arrangement.
Questions, suggestions and feedback always welcome at <shand35@gmail.com>.

Respectfully submitted,

S_\EG\O\WD\AM

Stephen O. Hand



